
 

Video Update From Sue Perkins     

 

Sue Perkins moved from Milford to Nigeria in 2023, and her roots and impact continue to grow. 
Whether mentoring women at Masada House or helping bring clean water—and Living 
Water—to the Hope and Freedom Center, she’s seeing lives changed and hope restored. 

In her latest update, Sue shares the joy of watching women in the Literacy Program read aloud 
from Genesis and John—just months after learning their vowels. “They’re learning to read,” she 
says, “and they’re learning who they are in Christ.” 

From trauma counseling to job training, transformation is happening daily. “Thank you, Black 
Rock,” Sue writes. “You are part of every story—we feel your prayers and your love.” 

Watch Sue’s video here.  

Let’s Keep Praying for Sue: 

● Strength and good health for Sue as she pours out physically, emotionally, and spiritually 
each day. 

● Wisdom as she mentors women to grow in closeness and confidence with God. 

● An end to violence and for God’s peace to reign in Nigeria. 

https://youtu.be/wwUz1JpqIkI
https://youtu.be/wwUz1JpqIkI

	Video Update From Sue Perkins​​​​ 

